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Fw: Harborview Hotel

 For pos�ng 

Lucy Morrison
Execu�ve Assistant
MV Commission
(774) 563-5279
(508) 338-7313

From: Joseph Smith <jescedarcreek@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 4:07 PM 
To: Lucy Morrison 
Subject: Re: Harborview Hotel
 

To: Members of the Martha's Vineyard Commission

I request that the Martha's Vineyard Commision (MVC) require an updated Master Plan
represen�ng the changes that have been made, what projects s�ll have valid building
permits since the Master Plan of 2008, and what their future plans are for the Harbor
View Hotel,  

Since I, personally, was involved with the 2008 Master Plan,  I am totally confused as to
what they have done, and what they have eliminated from the plan of 2008.  

Again, I  hope that  the MVC will require a New Master Plan before any further changes
are approved or decisions made.

Thank you for your considera�on, Joseph E. Smith, Jr. 1 Ox Pond Meadow, Edgartown

Lucy Morrison
Thu 5/6/2021 7:51 AM

To:Alex Elvin <elvin@mvcommission.org>;
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